
Can you please ensure your child’s name and 

class are written on all their personal 

belongings (jumpers, jackets, coats, PE clothes, 

etc.) 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to start by thanking all parents and 

carers for ensuring that children are coming to 

school regularly. Over the past few weeks, we’ve 

had a few classes achieving 100% attendance on 

some days. 

As you are aware we’ve had our first positive case 

of Covid-19 this week. As there was no contact 

with the individual and any staff member or child, 

no other individual had to self isolate. 

I am pleased to let you know that all bubbles are 

running well. This week I was very impressed with 

the learning taking place across the school – well 

done all children and staff. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mr Chetty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Chetty, Head teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniforms 

 

Homework 

 Please can you ask your child about their 

homework. It is sent home every Friday and 

needs to be completed and returned to the 

teacher by Wednesday. Teachers keep a record 

of the children not completing their work and will 

be writing to parents if homework is not completed 

3 times. Homework is an important part of children 

learning, can you please ensure that your child 

completes his or hers regularly. Thank you very 

much for your continuous support. 

 

Joke of the Week 

                  Where do pencils go on vacation? 

Pencil-vania. 

 

Nasal Flu Immunisation 

The flu spray immunisation session will be held 

on Tuesday 8th December 2020. Every child 

over the age of 4 has received a letter for their 

parents to fill in and give consent. Thank you if 

you have already returned the signed form. If 

you haven’t and still wish for your child to get 

immunised please return the completed forms 

as soon as possible as a nurse is coming to 

collect them next week. The NHS will plan how 

many sprays are needed.                          

Please speak to the class teacher if you haven’t 

received the  form, they should have yours in 

their classroom.  

Your child will not be immunised if we do not 

receive the consent within the time frame. 

Please see the attached poster for more 

information and on who to contact if you miss 

and would still like to vaccinate your child. 

 

Appropriate clothing 

As the weather changes, can you please take a 

look if your child is wearing appropriate clothing 

– jumpers/jackets, if needed also hats and 

gloves. It is rather cold outdoors, we want to 

make sure children are kept warm during play 

and lunchtimes. Thank you.  

 

                         Google Classroom 

 
Can you please ensure your child does not upload 

photos of themselves on Google classroom. We 

will update our records next week seeking your 

consent. Please watch out for the letter and return 

it promptly to the class teacher. Thank you. 



Year Group News:  

What your child will learn next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              
 
 
 

Nursery 

Story: Gingerbread man 

Malleable:  Making salt decorations 

Making scented dough (gingerbread) 

 

Reception 

Literacy - Wheels, wings and things 

Maths - Addition with objects and writing 
number sentences 

Areas - Transport  

 

Literacy - Comprehension questions based on      
Traction Man 

Maths - Subtraction 

Writing - To describe a setting 

 

Year 1 
Year 2 

Reading: Learning poems 

Literacy: Big write - Writing a newspaper 
report 

Maths: Division 

 

Year 3 

Year 4 Reading - Learning to scan for key words and 
phrases in the text.  

Literacy - Learning to identify the features of a 
report. 

Maths - Learning to identify angles as a 
property of shape. 

Computing - Learning to use a broadcast to 
control a sprite. 

 

 

Literacy: Big Write: Writing a narrative. 

Reading: Making inferences and retrieving 

information from a text. 

Maths: Statistics: Reading and interpreting 

data from a range of graphs and tables. 

Computing: Programming Pro-Bots 

 

Year 5 

Reading: To be able to retrieve and record 
information from a text.  

 
Maths: Looking at the properties of 2D and 3D 
shapes. 

 
Literacy: To identify the features of a report. 

 

Year 6 

Reading: Working on character inference 
through reading of ‘The Hobbit’ 

Maths: Shape 

English: Writing fantasy stories  

 

 



                                      Award cards week beginning: 16/11/2020   

 

  

 

 

Class This week 
attendance 

 

% 

Child’s Name 

  
BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS 

1 Michael Rosen 87.7 Tiago Huda Omar 

1 Roger Hargreaves 97.4 Jaylen Zainab Zaynab 

1 Roald Dahl 96.6 Aaron Ayaan Dereck 

2 C S Lewis 96.1 
   

2 Dr Seuss 96.8 Iqra, Rayyan, 
Aminata 

Liam, Khiara, 
Tamara, Kanishka, 
Tristan, Ethan, 
Eman, Mustafa 

Hafsa 

2 Jacqueline Wilson 99.1 Prenodu, Ali Theo, Fatima, Rian Ayaan  

3 Nadiya Hussain 92.7 Mihail, Leo Mia, Mustafa Wesley 

3 Eileen Browne 97.5 
   

3 Anne Fine 98.3 Riyaan Maria, Vasil, Andre 
David 

Alfie  

4 Cressida Cowell 97 Maria,Heena, 
Abdul, Miran, 
Charlie 

Zaara, Aaliyah Ana-Maria 

4 J K Rowling 99 
 

Eshaal Basma 

4 Nadine Kaadan 95.7 Magda, Usman,  
Abdul-Aziz 
 

Magda, Ehan, 
Nehmiah 

Abdul-Aziz 

5 Kenneth Grahame 94.5 
   

5 Michael Morpurgo 90 Hameed Samsor Shajaniya 

5 Grace Lin 95 
   

6 Lewis Carroll 94.9 Yusra Chelsea, Isabella Azaan 

6 Sir Arthur Conan  
Doyle 

96.4 Maryam H 
 

Ariana  

6 Sun Tzu 92.1 Emanuela, 
Serena, Laylah, 
Gerardas 

Elif Alina 

 
Well done everyone!!! 



 

WALTHAM FOREST IMMUNISATION TEAM WILL BE VISITING YOUR SCHOOL SOON 

The children's flu vaccine is offered as a yearly nasal spray to young children from the age 

of 4 up to year 7 to protect them against the flu. 

Flu can be a very unpleasant illness for children, with potentially serious complications, 

including bronchitis & pneumonia. 

The vaccine is given as a single spray squirted up each nostril. Not only is it needle free, the 
nasal spray is quick and painless and works better than the injected flu vaccine. 

 

You will receive a consent form from your school, these must be 

returned either if consenting or refusing the vaccine. 

If we miss your child for any reason you will be invited to attend 
one of our clinic's that we hold in 

CHINGFORD - LEYTONSTONE WALTHAMSTOW 

For further information please contact us 

Telephone: 0208 0174 291 

Email: walthamforest@vaccinationukocoouk 

 

BEA FLU HERO 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/child-flu-vacc 


